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10th December 2024 
 
 
Dear Parent / Carer, 
  
Firstly, may I commend all pupils for their conduct and behaviour today. We have had a 
good day in school and pupils were a credit, despite some disruption to normal routines.  
 
The NEU are planning industrial action again tomorrow and three days next week (17th, 18th 
and 19th). Of course, we are continuing to proactively engage with them to find a resolution 
and will be in touch as soon as we have any news.  
 
We are working hard to limit the impact on our children and families and the arrangements 
for tomorrow are as follows; 
 
Year 7, 10 and 11 will be in lessons as normal.  
 
We would like year 8 and 9 to come into school slightly later than normal at 11.20am. This 
will allow the pupils to get their morning toast / snack from the canteen and then attend line 
up at the end of break. If this causes a problem for your family then please contact school on 
maricourt@maricourt.net to arrange for them to come in at normal time and be supervised.  
 
As always, if you have any questions, then please do get in touch. 
  
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
 

 
 
Mrs T Hatton 
Headteacher 
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